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Fish habitat study in Kahnawà:ke 
 

(Kahnawake – 12, Onerahtókha/April 2012) The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection 
Office would like to inform the community that AECOM technicians will be conducting 
fish habitat studies on the territory from Monday, April 16th until Friday, April 20th. 
 
Technicians will be in the field with a representative from the community, to trap and 
assess fish in their natural habitat as part of the 2012 Fish and Fish Habitat Study. The 
work will be taking place along creeks and by the bay. 
  
Please contact the Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office at 450-635-0600 with any 
questions.   
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Friday, April 13th. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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